
 

 
 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Lamberton School Improvement Project in fiscal year 
2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the School District of 
Philadelphia, located at 440 N. Broad Street, Philadelphia, PA 19123. 
 
The funding would be used for an outdoor play space for children with a STEM focused 
curriculum. 
 
The project has eligible pursuant to section 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4) of the United States 
Code. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 

 

Honorable Dwight Evans 
Member of Congress 
 


